old remington

Discussion Thread

Response (Chris) Dear Mr. Boyher, 8/22/2003 1:00:33 PM

Thank you for your inquiry. Your Model 700 was produced in 1968. Your firearm has not been involved in a recall. If you have had a problem with the firearm firing or any other safety issues, we suggest taking or sending your firearm to a Remington Authorized Repair Center or our factory for evaluation.

You can locate your nearest repair center by visiting the Repair Information Center in our Support Section and selecting your model and state:

http://www.remington.com/repairsvc/ModelSelection.asp

Your rifle was originally installed with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the safety switch on fire before you can open the bolt, we are offering a conversion at a special price if you would like your firearm converted, so that you can open the bolt at anythme with the safety on safe. To view more details regarding this modification, go to:

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm Dear Sir,

